
 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

I realize that I may be the only one who absolutely loves January; you know, 

those people who see a flake and get busy waxing their plastic toboggan or sled 
in gleeful anticipation that we get more than a dusting.  I would be such a 

person. Freeze my tail off for a few minutes of gleeful fun, then inside for a 

mug of something warm and watch the magical white stuff come 

down.  Ahhhh. So, this newsletter will have all things snowman and flake, Tiny 

Stitches style. ❄ 

 

**Meeting Items of Note: 

* A big welcome to our newest stitcher, Barbara Spencer! So glad to have 
you! 

 

* Huge thank you's to Jill Stubler for all the organizing and planning for our 

Christmas luncheon and all who helped bake and set up! We had 32 stitchers 

come from all over, our Hartwell group traveling a great distance! What fun to 

get to place faces and stories with names. Our most "seasoned" stitcher was 
also present, Ms. Doris, 102 years young and still stitching for those sweet 

babies!  

 

 



*If you are using Joann.com, this is the new bar code to use: 

  
 

* We have received two large fabric donations! YAY! 

  In view of the above, we really need to have a workday at the warehouse. We will 
meet on Saturday the 19th at 9:30 at the warehouse. Things to be accomplished: 
cutting and shelving fabric (you may want to bring your own scissors), sorting of 
donated items, general straightening.  
 

* Pam Migneaualt has begun the paperwork for a new grant proposal for TS. Thank 
you for all the work you do! 

 

* For the last month or so, we have been packing the layette bags on Pre-pack day, 
so we can send it with some of our more northern stitchers. That way they do not 
have an extra day to have to come down. If you need to go to the warehouse after 
the business meeting, let us know, and someone will be glad to go and let you in.  
 

* The EXPO is upon us! (http://www.sewingexpo.com/Events/Atlanta,GA.aspx) 

   Tiny Stitches will have an informational booth there again this year. If you would 
like to volunteer at the table, please      call Debbie Vickers at (770) 530-2143 

 

 
 
**FEBRUARY  

http://www.sewingexpo.com/Events/Atlanta,GA.aspx


  
       NEEDS 
  
   Boy / Girl Gowns 

   Boy / Girl Sleep Sacks       
   Boy Lap-Front Shirts                          
       
Please note---> If you have been making receiving blankets, we ask that you hang on 
to them until March as we have little room left in the warehouse for them. No more 
need to be made for the forseeable future. 
 
**January Distribution  
27      layettes              

917     items                
0       burials              
 

** Dates for your Calendar: 

---> Jan.19 (Saturday) Workday at the warehouse 

Jan. 30  (Wed) Pre-pack 

Feb. 4  (Mon) Bus. Meeting/Pack 

Feb. 27  (Wed) Pre-pack 

March 4 (Mon) Business Mtg/Pack 

March 7,8,9  (Thurs/Fri/Sat) Sewing and Quilt Expo 

March 27 (Wed) Pre-pack 

April 1 (Mon- no foolin') Business mtg/pack 

April 24 (Wed) Pre-pack 

 

Pre-pack - 9:30 at Your Extra Attic/ 130 Peachtree Industrial Boulevard, Sugar Hill 
Business Meeting - 10:15 at Atlanta Sewing Center/ 1248 Duluth Highway, Duluth  
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 


